
 


 

  Carnival 
We are so excited to announce the date for the 8th grade 
carnival!!! 
Please save the date for Friday May 16th! Carnival will 
take place during school hours.  
We will have food, games, an obstacle course and of 
course, the very popular Country Store! 

*We will start taking donations for the Country Store 
after Spring Break, so please keep us in mind if you are 
planning to clean out the toy closet. Stay tuned for more 

 



